
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

STEBBING PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NOTIFICATION OF CONSTRUCTION WORKS 

 
 

DEAR PARENT/RESIDENT 
 
Elite Systems have been appointed by Essex County Council to provide a new 
permanent classroom building at Stebbing Primary School. It is our intention to 
start initial works on Thursday 8th October and we anticipate that all works will 
be completed by the end of November, assuming there are no issues on site. 
 
We would like to make you aware of planned deliveries of the building, which 
is pre-fabricated off-site, We intend to deliver the units on Thursday 29th 
October 2020. The cranes will arrive between 07:00-07:30am with the first 
Modular Unit arriving between 08:30-08:45am and will be followed by five 
lorries at 45-minute intervals. This is dependent on weather conditions on the 
day. Vehicle and pedestrian access to all properties will be maintained at all 
times.                                                          
 
If, due to circumstances beyond our control, the delivery is aborted we will 
inform you as soon as possible of the revised date for installation. 
 
Elite Systems GB thank you for your assistance on this matter and apologize 
for any inconvenience caused. Elite Systems are registered with the 
Considerate Builders Scheme. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Tim Suffield on 07539 601751 if you 
have any concerns or wish to discuss further. In addition, a contact board will 
be installed at the school. 


